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Core Values 

We achieve by being: Respectful; Reflective; Resourceful; Responsible; Resilient. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Buckminster Bites - Newsletter 
Announcements 

• Charlotte Kilius-Smith is our new SENDCO.  Mrs Kilius-Smith is therefore the first 

point of contact in relation to Special Education Needs.  Please do not hesitate to 

get in touch if you have any queries or concerns.  You can either telephone the 

office or email direct on charlotte.smith@buckminster.leics.sch.uk. 

 

• If you have any classroom concerns about your child’s learning, the class teacher 

will be the first port of call. Please contact the office if you do not have a contact 

email for your class teacher. 

 

• Clare Smith has decided to leave Buckminster School at the end of the Summer 

Term to start new adventures. May we wish her all the very best and good luck 

for the future.  We appreciate the hard work and dedication she has shown to 

Buckminster School and we will miss her. Mrs Smith’s last day will be the 12th July. 

 

• Parking – please can we remind all parents that parking on the zig zag lines is 

prohibited.  Please park along School Lane and walk to the gate.  Also please 

could everybody be considerate when driving/pulling up to the pavement when 

parents/children are walking on the path.  Thank you. 

 

 
 

 

 

Monday 20th March 2023 – Issue 373 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 20 March - Big Walk and 

Wheel Week 

Monday 20 March - International Day 

of Happiness 

Tuesday 21 March - World Poetry Day 

Wednesday 22 March - World Water 

Day 

Thursday 23 March - World Maths Day 

Thursday 23 March – Whole School 

including Pre-School, Tempest 

photography class photographs 

Friday 24 March - National Skipping 

Day 

Friday 24 March - Swimming Year 1, 2 

and 4 

Friday 24th March  - House point count 

for the next non-uniform day! 

 

Friday 31st March -Easter Service at 

Buckminster Church. 

Friday 31st March – House point non-

uniform day – house to be 

announced! 

Friday 31st March – School closes for 

Easter 3.20pm.  
 

 

 

 

        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Last week, Curie Class had the highest 

attendance with 100%. Well done!  
 

The whole school attendance for the 

week was 95.34%, which means the 

attendance for the year to date is 

95.31%.  
 

We aim for our attendance to be 

above 97% and hope you can help us 

meet this target. 
 

 
Red Nose Day 

Thank you so much for your generosity for Red Nose Day on Friday – we raised a 

fantastic £65!  It was great to see all of the children dressed in red. 

 

House Point – Non-Uniform Day  - Friday 31st March 

The next count for the House Points will be on Friday 24th March – the winning 

house will have a Non-Uniform Day on Friday 31st March – what this space! 

       

 

 
                                                        

                                                 

 

Merit Certificates 

Darwin - Jacob 

Curie – Gilbert & Riley 

Attenborough – Erin & Isaac 

Einstein – Gilbert, Poppy & Noah C 

Sports - Emilia 

Well done everyone! 
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